
DECATUR COUNTY COUNCIL

 November 15, 2011

            The Decatur County Council opened their November 15, 2011 meeting, absent were
Kenny Hooten and Larry Meyer  

Mrs. Metz moved to approve the October 18th meeting minutes as read, Mr. Owens
seconded the motion, motion carried.  

Rick Nobbe – County Commissioner provided a spreadsheet for the 2011 Road
Program from Mark Mohr, Highway Superintendent.  Mr. Nobbe thanked council members for the
use of Rainy Day funds in the amount of $600,000.00 to complete these projects.

 Mr. Gauck presented information to the council members for pool repairs.  Mrs. Hunt
moved to perform the pool repairs in the amount of $40,000.00 and Mr. Peters second the
motion, motion carried.

 Mr. Owens moved to sign the GFC Contract for 2012 Budget year, Mrs. Hunt seconded
the motion, motion carried.

 Mr. Owens moved to appoint Bill Dieckman to the Area Plan Board, Mrs. Metz seconded
the motion, motion carried.

 Mrs. Metz moved to appoint Hugh Miller to the SIRPC Board, Mr. Owens, seconded the
motion, motion carried.  

            With no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Peters made a motion to
adjourn, Mr. Owens seconded, meeting adjourned.   
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